
Dear Juley and Justin, 

A very big THANK YOU to you and the
team at Lollypotz in Hamilton for your 
kind donation and support of the 
Domayne Princess Bower Ladies Lounge.

Our first home game/ event was a great 
success. The ladies in the room were  success. The ladies in the room were  
pampered and spoilt, and one very lucky lady
Kaz King was the lucky winner of the wonderful 
pot you donated in our raffle for the
Hunter Breast Cancer Foundation.

Thank you kindly, 

Christine Parker
Marketing Manger- Newcastle KnightsMarketing Manger- Newcastle Knights


